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  Which Week? 
This Week: Monday 15th Jan 2024 (Week 2) 

Next Week: Monday 22nd Jan (Week 1) Sixth Sense 

Aspire, Attend, Achieve: Attendance and Punctuality Newsletter 

Students need to attend academy regularly to benefit from their education Students with the highest attain-

ment at the end of Key Stage 2 and Key Stage 4 have higher rates of attendance over the key stage com-

pared to those with the lowest attainment. For the most vulnerable students, regular attendance is also an 

important protective factor and the best opportunity for needs to be identified and support provided.  

Taken from the DFE ‘Working together to improve academy attendance’ 2022  

Pages 2 and 3 offers transparent and essential advice and guidance as to how the academy manages attend-

ance, the impact of days lost how guidance as to how we are required to treat variety of types of common 

reasons for absence. 

Attendance High Five! 
Attendance is a key variable that we place great value within. It is something to allows 

for a continuity of learning and, by extension of this, better outcomes/qualifications as a 

consequence of ‘getting out what you put in’. 

The Academy has just launched our new 5 out of 5 Attendance Challenge for this half 

term. We want to recognise those that are attending regularly and highlight their positive 

impact on the Academy.  

 This half term consists of 5 weeks, and each week 

we will reward those with 100% attendance 

 Students with a full week’s attendance, will be 

entered to into a prize draw for a £10 voucher 

(per college).  

 Students who attend for all 5 weeks, will also be 

entered into an additional prize draw to receive a £50 voucher.  

Alongside this, we want to celebrate the success of those students who have consistently 

demonstrated regular attendance  through our different coloured attendance badges: 

 Bronze badge for 100% attendance in one term 

 Silver badge for 100% attendance in two terms 

 Gold badge for 100% attendance for the whole academic year. 

We aspire for you all to realise these successes, to feel the absolute benefit of this conti-

nuity of learning and development of progress all as a result of simply attending! 

UCAS for Year 

13: Last Call!!! 

The final deadline for applications to UCAS is the end 

of January 2024.  

For those of you who are registered on the system 

and still intend on applying, PLEASE focus on com-

pleting this as a matter of urgency! 

If you require ANY support, please contact with Miss 

King (SuzKing@kingshurst.tgacademy.org.uk) or Mr 

Bowers (jbowers@kingshurst.tgacademy.org.uk). 

Retake Reboot 

Retake MATHS and ENGLISH lessons restart as of 

Monday this week. For those of you retaking this 

subject, please remember that your retake lessons 

take place EVERY MORNING (except assembly days) 

in the following rooms.  

English: Common Room   /   Maths: D211 

Let’s commit to the process fully over this term to 

get this elusive grade in the Summer exams! You 

CAN do it!!!   

To provide feedback on the newsletter, please click here. Website: https://www.kingshurst.tgacademy.org.uk/ 

Week 2: January 2024 BTEC Tests 

Please find a January overview for the upcoming series of BTEC external assessments, that began last week for our BTEC Health and 

Social Care and Sport and Exercise Science students. 

https://forms.office.com/Pages/ResponsePage.aspx?id=lUVmEPIfGE2U9SflCX2T_Wy2X7gEM-JIj7mSfnH87U5UNzBMU001V1dJWENKMjlLUENWQjNZSVBZMi4u
https://www.kingshurst.tgacademy.org.uk/





